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GET READY, ‘CAUSE HERE WE COME

Despite what the election fraud deniers will tell you, election fraud is alive and well in the
State of Wisconsin. If you have election fraud, you cannot have honest elections. If you don’t
have honest elections, you cannot have trust in your government. If you don’t have trust in
your government, you cannot have equality under the law. If you don’t have equality under
the law, your ordinary thoughts and opinions soon become potential triggers for persecution.
Consider the haunting scenario: The ominous knock of "government officials" reverberating
through your hallways and the bedroom doors of your children, all because you dared to voice
your convictions. They are coming for YOU.

Without a shadow of doubt there is election fraud; It runs deep and consumes politicians and
bureaucrats on both sides of the political aisle. It is systemic and is a part of our own
government. It extends back to the days of the Government Accountability Board (GAB) and
its subsequent transformation into the present day Wisconsin Election Commission (WEC).
The WEC is supported by the very politicians who've reaped the rewards of crooked election
practices. Here at HOT Government, we are a part of the crusade to expose the corrupt system
and those politicians and bureaucrats who run it.

On Wednesday, August 9th, HOT Government will launch its most recent campaign aimed at
further exposing voter fraud in Wisconsin. This is ROUND ONE. Our overarching aim is to
capture your attention and compel you to ask questions and demand action of your elected
officials.

GET READY, ‘CAUSE HERE WE COME.

H.O.T. Government may be reached by email at hotgovernment @ gmail.com
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